
 

23 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope you and your families are well.  

We wrote to you last November as part of Anti-Bullying week, and as an Antibullying alliance school we 

want to remind the BBA community of our antibullying policies and procedures.  

As part of our Brunel Way, we highlight the importance of being kind to others and looking after 

members of our community. We celebrate students that are role models in this aspect through our 

rewards system and we have developed clear responses to incidences of bullying behavior that are 

reported to us. 

If students are experiencing any kind of bullying behaviour, please do encourage them to speak to their 

trusted adult in the building or Year Team. The email contacts for the Year Teams are below: 

BBAyear7team@clf.uk 

BBAyear8team@clf.uk 

BBAYear9team@clf.uk 

BBAYear10team@clf.uk 

BBAYear11team@clf.uk 

The BBA Student version of the Anti-Bullying Policy can be viewed here: 

https://bristolbrunelacademy.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Student-Friendly-Anti-bullying-Policy-

02.11.2020.pdf 

Please also find attached, Guidance from Kidscape for both parents/carers and students. 
 
Our Anti-Bullying Policies can be found on the school website, alongside all our policies:  
https://bristolbrunelacademy.clf.uk/policies/ 
 
We hope these resources can be of some help and we want to take this opportunity to reiterate our 

commitment to being ‘United Against Bullying’.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Jon Jones 
Principal  
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